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Joint meeting with the North Middlesex Regional School Committee and the Boards of Selectmen of the 

District’s three communities to discuss the FY16 NMRSD budget and the Towns’ budgets. Votes may be taken.  

 

5:37PM School Committee chairman Susan Robbins (SR) called the meeting to order. Sue Lisio (SL, 

chairman and Carolyn Smart (CS), clerk were present. Town Administrator Andrew Sheehan (AS) was also 

present. Several members of the Townsend Finance Committee and the Pepperell Board of Selectmen and 

Finance Committee were also present.  

 

SR presented a number of slides on the NMRSD FY16 budget. A number of school committee members, 

selectmen, and staff spoke. The parties committed to continuing to work together to try to find common ground.  

 

7:04 The meeting was adjourned.  

 

 


